
Elizabeth Murphy to Speak at the NYS Bar
Association’s 2018 Business Law Section Fall
Meeting
October 1, 2018

Elizabeth Murphy, an Associate in the firm's Banking practice, will be speaking at the NYS Bar Association’s 2018
Business Law Section Fall Meeting - Cyber 360: The Business Law Update. The event will take place on October 18,
2018, from 8:50 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. at the Executive Conference Center in New York, NY. Elizabeth will be discussing
cybersecurity regulations affecting financial institutions, including the  status of the New York Cybersecurity
Regulation, the General Data Protection Regulation, and expectations of federal banking regulators with respect
to cybersecurity.

To learn more or register for the event, please visit 
http://www.nysba.org/store/events/registration.aspx?event=BUSFA18
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